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[ am 100% against using parks for housing shelters. Yes the city needs help but this is not the
answer. Stumptown has now become dump town and unless you also implement cleaning services
garbage services and mental health services just allowing people to camp in parks is not gonna solve
the house this problem that we have here. We already have so many people camping in the open
spaces and under the bridges and nothing is done to take care of that space. I am not confident that
anything would be done to take care of the parks and you will continue to ruin the city.
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